
Dornoch Area Community Council 
Outstanding requests to Highland Council (HC) and other authorities 
As at 12th.December 2022 

Action points in blue bold. 
Progress since last update in green italics 

Date 
request 
lodged 

Request details Follow-up 
responsibility 
and Priority 

 

May 2020 REPAIR GAP BETWEEN RAILING AND BRIDGE WALL 
There is a dangerous gap between the railing and the wall of 
the wooden bridge beyond the Medical Centre. Ongoing 

JM to get 
quote 

 

August 2020 “NO THROUGH ROAD” SIGN NEEDED ON CHURCH 
STREET BETWEEN NO. 8 AND KERRISDALE  
Brian Fraser originally agreed we can pay for and put up a 
new sign but now HC may do it themselves. Ongoing 

HC  

January 
2021 

UNEVEN PAVEMENT OPPOSITE FREE CHURCH 
No progress. 

JMc 
Priority B 

 

March 2021 PRONCYNAIN CEMETERY RESTRAINERS 
HC’s Shane Manning is reviewing all Cemetery car parks in 
the Highlands and Proncynain is included    
In the meantime the 4 signs DACC installed have been at 
least partly effective.  

JMc 
Priority A 

 

March 2021 PRONCYNAIN CEMETERY EXTENSION 
Working on extension 
Hoping to complete early 2023 – work well under way. 

JMc 
Priority A 

 

Apr 2022 ROSE PLANTS 
We have bought rose plants for several Burgh locations. 
Plant in spring 2023 

DACC 
 

 

Apr 2022 REGULAR DACC MEETING WITH ROADS OFFICER 
BRIAN FRASER 
First DACC meeting held with Brian Fraser: 

• OK for DACC to pay for and put up no entry sign at 
Carnaig Street (Brian changed his mind on this see 
above)  

• Ok for DACC to pay for and put up sign for no 
campervan parking beyond playpark. (Brian changed 
his mind on this too. Now working through Shane 
Manning)   

• Brian agrees DACC/DACIC should ask Shane for a 
square stencil mark at bus park saying Bus Stance 
10 minutes Done 

 
 
 
HC 
 
 
 
 
 
DACC/DACIC 

 

July 2022 Temporary Haulage Road: Poles Road to Springfield  
Still awaiting approval from Highland Council Roads 
department – approved – now lies with Springfield 

JMc  

July 2022 Dornoch Square Toilets 
PM has notified HC’s Debbie Sutton and Sharon Barrie 
about: 

• Serious shortcomings  

• Asking for more information in relation to HC’s 
suggestion to DACC to take over these toilets 

• Financially challenging – present system of co-
operation to continue 

DACC  

August 2022 Repair holes in Road: Castle Street at junction with 
Sutherland Road.  
Repaired 

Done  

Oct 2022 Jimmy’s point about improving roads around North Street  
‘Maybe 2024-5’ 

HC  

Oct 2022 Back bank steps need tidying up and minor repairs – 
maintenance project? 

JMc  



 


